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Celebrate Memorial Day Weekend Safely 
 

As Memorial Day weekend approaches, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) is urging residents 
and visitors to find a safe ride home if you plan to consume alcohol.  Patrol units will have increased 
presence throughout the weekend with seatbelt, speed, and aggressive driving enforcement along with 
countywide DUI enforcement. The newly re-launched Marine/Beach unit will be patrolling the beaches 
and intra-coastal waterways to promote boater safety and deter Boating Under the Influence (BUI).  
 

 
Sheriff-Taxi car (left) and FCSO Patrol Boat (right). 

 
“Remember that a taxi or Uber ride will cost you much less than a ride by my deputies to the Green 
Roof Inn,” Sheriff Rick Staly said.  “Have a safe Memorial Day weekend and remember the reason for 
the holiday.  Choose your ride.  Don’t endanger yourself or others by driving impaired.” 
 
The FCSO’s Sheriff-Taxi car can be seen around town along with message boards reminding everyone 
to “Choose Your Ride, Don’t Drink and Drive.” However you’re planning to celebrate, be sure to have a 
safe ride home.  
 
The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office wishes to thank all veterans, active duty and our fallen heroes for 
their service this Memorial Day.  
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